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National wide liquor ban lift 

The nationwide liquor ban for Solomon Islands enforced by the Royal Solomon Islands 
Police Force (RSIPF) was lifted today 3 May 2024. 

The RSIPF Deputy Commissioner (DC) National Security and Operation Support (NSOS) 
and the Overall Commander for the election of Prime Minister (PM) Mr. Ian Vaevaso said 
the liquor ban has now been lifted but police will continue with its security operation. 

DC Vaevaso said since the election of the Prime Minister was successful and peaceful, we 
decided to lift the liquor ban so that those who have licensed liquor shops continue with their 
business. 

Mr. Vaevaso said even though liquor ban was lifted police operation will still continue to keep 
our city and people safe and should there be any incident police will intervene and deal with 
those who are causing disturbance in the communities. 

Commander Vaevaso said that the Police High visibility operation will be conducting traffic 
checks along our roads to make it safe. So please do not drink alcohol and drive on our 
roads. Police will conduct patrols and set up traffic checks on our roads over the weekend. 

He said playing loud music while under the influence of liquor after late night in our 
communities is an offence and please stop that and have respect for our people in the 
communities. Please drink beer responsibly. 

//End// 
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RSIPF Media Unit:  

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

Email: 

rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established in 

1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe and peaceful Solomon Islands 

by strengthening relationships with the community’.  The RSIPF 

strive to provide efficient and effective policing services for the 

Solomon Islands and expect RSIPF officers to adhere to the RSIPF 

values. 

 

For ongoing news and information, please go to www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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